

PUBLIC REQUEST TO ADDRESS THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA

Correspondence Received

			The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:	
Agenda #	Relate To	Position	Name	Comments
8.		Oppose	Monisha Parker	Dear Supervisor Hahn,
				I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to bring to your attention the financial burden that the Palos Verdes Peninsula High School Fee Waiver of up to \$15,500.00 in parking fees for 35 vehicles is placing on our organization. Unfortunately, we are unable to afford such a high amount at this time.
				I understand the importance of providing parking facilities for students and staff, and I truly appreciate the efforts being made to support education in our community. However, I kindly request that you consider reducing the parking fee amount to \$5,000.00. This would greatly help alleviate the financial strain and allow us to continue our operations without compromising our budget.
				I sincerely hope that you will take my request into consideration and work towards finding a solution. Thank you for your time and understanding.
				Warm regards,
				Monisha Parker

MEMBERS OF THE BOARD

HILDA L. SOLIS HOLLY J. MITCHELL LINDSEY P. HORVATH JANICE HAHN KATHRYN BARGER

As of: 8/7/2024 7:00:29 AM

			The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:	
Agenda #	Relate To	Position	Name	Comments
8.		Oppose	paul burt	Have the County and Public School Districts therein, been so poorly managed, that school buses are no longer available for transport to and from such events? Particularly in this example, where a very few miles are involved. Such fee waivers are fundamentally unfair and represent another in a long line of slaps to the faces of the taxpayers! Anyone in their right mind knows that parking fees are nothing more than revenue generators for a County fiscally deteriorating with each election. As for the Harbors and Beaches parking fee schedule, it wasn't very long ago before this Board - led yet again where fee increases are concerned by Ms Hahn - that the Public Parking rates at all County beach parking lots were increased by \$1.00. Does a "surplus" as a result of that increase, now exist affording such a blithe fee waiver for the PV School surfing event? In the Winter of 2023, I purchased an Annual Senior Beach Parking Pass from the County Department of Beaches & Harbors for a reasonable \$25. Three months later my vehicle which had the parking pass sticker "assigned" to it, was demolished by a hit and run driver. Subsequently, my "total loss" car crushed and scrapped by the impound yard. I appealed to Beaches and Harbors for a replacement. I was told that an additional \$25 charge was required of me, as replacement for a "lost sticker". I explained - with documentation from the LAPD 7th Street impound yard, confirming that the car had been scrapped and that my sticker wasn't "lost". No matter! Beaches and Harbors demanded an additional \$25 payment for a replacement sticker. "Cheap" doesn't convey the half of it As for this surfing event specifically, apparently, as result of decades worth of egregious, never ceasing tax increases heaped on by State, County, and Municipal entities the Palos Verdes Unified School District - which remains one of the wealthiest in all of the Los Angeles area - can no longer afford school bus service to and from such events, bus service for the short ride that would 1) be safer
		Item Total	2	
Grand Total			2	

As of: 8/7/2024 7:00:29 AM